
  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

This week is anti-bullying week, which coincides with Children In Need day. 

As part of our recognition of these two events, the school council have 

decided to have a ‘Crazy Head Day’ on Friday 15th November to raise 

money for Children In Need. 

 

Children have been asked to stay in their school uniform, but get creative 

with their hairstyles, hijabs and turbans to come up with a fun look for the 

day and bring in £1 for Children In Need! 

 

Children In Need is a fantastic charity that work hard to make sure that all 

children have the chance to thrive and be the best that they can be -

something that we at Minet Junior School also value!   

 

Thank you in advance for your support, we look forward to seeing the 

fantastic looks you come up with! 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
 

Miss Eynon & Minet Junior School Council 

  



  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

Some Inspiration for the Day: 
 
 

 


